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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

        

We’ve had a busy week with lots of visitors through the door!  It was lovely to welcome Ant 
Kirkbride from Bellingham Parish Council into school for a tour and a chat earlier this week, and it 
was nice to showcase everything that is currently happening as well as our plans for the future. 
 
At the time of writing this, I can happily say that we do not currently have any staff or pupils 
isolating as a result of Covid-19.  Good news!  You may be aware that as of yesterday, masks no 
longer need to be worn in communal areas around school.  At present, and to hopefully maintain 
our low number of positive cases, we will continue to encourage their use by staff and pupils for 
the time being.   
 
Thank you to those who have donated gardening equipment this week; our children are looking 
forward to putting them to good use. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Lindsay Hamilton 
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Brilliant Badminton! 

Badminton club started on Monday this week and we had an amazing turnout for it. Everyone 

seemed to enjoy themselves and there was no shortage of quality in the matches that were being 

played!  

  

Desperate for Dog Man! 

 

We often have ‘reading crazes’ in school 

and our latest one is the ‘Dog Man’ series 

by Dav Pilkey!  Children are going mad for 

them.  They can’t get enough.  We’re 

thrilled as they’re making some of our most 

reluctant readers read!  We’ve bought a set  

of them but there’s still not enough to go 

around.  If you happen to have some at 

home which are no longer needed, our 

children would be VERY grateful! 
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School News 

 

Parents of children in Y6 are invited to attend an information evening on 

Thursday 17th February at 6:00pm.  Staff will discuss what is expected of 

pupils along with ideas of how best to support children in the build-up to 

the examinations.  Letters have been sent out and we’d be grateful if reply 

slips could be returned as soon as possible so that we have an idea of 

numbers.   

 

We are proud to be celebrating LGBT+ History Month throughout 

February.  This year’s theme “The Arc is Long” is inspired by a Martin 

Luther King quote: ‘The arc of the moral universe is long, but it bends 

towards justice.’ The quote is thought to mean that although it is taking a 

long time, we are curving/moving towards social justice and fairness. This 

theme provides us with the opportunity to explore the idea of social 

justice and changing attitudes towards LGBT+ people in school across a 

range of subjects.  History Month is an opportunity for LGBT+ people to 

claim their past, celebrate our present and create our future, as well as 

discovering the amazing things that LGBT+ people have accomplished 

down the ages. Many young people are engaged in wanting to challenge 

the status quo, so giving them some examples of who has gone before 

can be both inspiring and educational. 

 

A huge ‘THANK YOU’ to Mrs Canney who donated some lovely items 

for our breakfast club this week!  A lovely surprise and very kind! 

 

After lots of Covid disruption, I am pleased to announce that my meeting 

with Neil from The Boe Rigg is hopefully finally going ahead next week, 

where I can discuss the ideas shared at our parents’ forum before 

Christmas.  More details next week. 

 

A gentle reminder, please, that pupils should not be wearing trainers to 

school.  Pupils do now get changed before any PE lessons and should 

arrive in school wearing full school uniform.  Rings are not part of our 

uniform and should not be worn to school; they are a potential safety 

risk.  If you are experiencing problems with any part of your child’s 

uniform, please pop a note in their school journal or give us a call. 
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Dates for your diary… 

Thursday 17th February    Y6 SATs evening – 6:30pm 

Friday 18th February    School closes for half-term holiday 

Monday 28th February    School opens  

Friday 8th April     School closes for Easter holidays 

 


